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In the month of April, our amazing partners at PCO Hope awarded 8 scholarships to
individuals that were transitioning from inpatient treatment to sober living. Year to
date, they have awarded a total of 22 scholarships to assist with helping those on
their pathway to recovery! If you're interested in finding out more about their
scholarship program or applying for a scholarship, visit
https://www.pcohope.org/copy-of-drop-in-center

PLYMOUTH COUNTY OUTREACH

The latest news and updates on overdose related incidents in Plymouth County, MA and how
law enforcement and public health officials are tackling this opioid epidemic in real-time.

OVERDOSE STATISTICS 4/1/20 - 4/30/20

PCO UPDATE:

PARTNER SPOTLIGHT

For more information contact, PCO Operations Supervisor
Hannah Panteleos | hpanteleos@plymouthcountyoutreach.org

*Data provided by Kelley Research Associates 

107 incidents 

79% non-fatal        9% fatal          12% at-risk*

31 successful home visits*
*The outreach team made contact with a SUD, family/friend or both.

*A loved one reported this individual due to concern of potential overdose.

Missing your recovery meetings? South Shore Peer Recovery has started organizing
weekly check-ins for individuals in recovery! Sign up for this free service to be
connected with a trained peer for weekly check-ins that benefits both individuals in
recovery. To sign up, contact Donn Young
at dyoung@southshorepeerrecovery.org or visit their website
at https://southshorepeerrecovery.org/ and pick a day and time that works for
you! You may request a new match or discontinue at any time.

PCO has begun hosting Recovery Coach “Office Hours” twice a week! On Tuesdays
from 12:00PM – 12:40PM and Thursdays from 2:00PM – 2:40PM, individuals can
join a Zoom meeting with one of our Recovery Coaches to receive fully
confidential resources and support. If you are in need of immediate support, reach
out through any of our social media accounts, the connect page on our website or
call and leave a voicemail on the PCO line, (508) 830-4218 X261.

Friday, May 15th, 2020

NEW RESOURCE ALERT


